
 
 

 
 
Concerning: 
ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR 
 
I am notifying you that Lancashire Police, Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service together with 
housing associations in your area have formed a partnership to address the problems of anti-social 
behaviour over the Bonfire night and Halloween period. 
 
Our concerns are that some young people face all sorts of pressure to follow friends who may be 
involved in this type of disorder.  Media images often glorify anti-social type of activity and make it 
more acceptable to young people. However, the reality is that this type of behaviour can be highly 
distressing to other people in your community and can lead to complaints to the police being 
made. 
 
The partnership will be looking for young people who misuse fireworks, alcohol, throw eggs/flour 
at any persons or property and cause nuisance within the community.  There will be extra Police 
presence on the streets to prevent such incidents taking place and to make the community feel 
safe and reassured during this period. 
 
Whilst we want your child to enjoy this time of year we are seeking your assistance and support in 
dealing with this matter and ask you to advise your child to refrain from any behaviour that could 
be deemed as unruly.    
 
 
 
Youth Offending and Early Action Co-ordinator 
Lancashire Police     


